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With mixed feelings of joy and sorrow we approach the final 
hours of the 1947-48 college year.

Throughout this happy year of college life we have been blessed 
with teachers always willing to help and guide us in our quest for 
knowledge. We hope we have learned the value of friendship and 
co-operation which our troubled world so sorely needs toaay. We 
have gained experience which will help us to become worthy citizens 
of the community. Best of all we have learned "how to learn’’.

So with this valued knowledge and with treasured memories, 
we bid farewell to Regina College. With hope and courage we face 
the challenges of the new year. Some of us will go on to other univer- 
sities; some will have the privilege of another year here; others will 
go out to apply their knowledge and acquire more in their respective 
careers. Wherever we may be, let none of us ever be guilty of forgetting 
this glorious year spent at Regina College.

PATRICIA PINCH.
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